
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday, July 10th, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Waverly Airport Commission meeting was held on Thursday, July 10th, 2014, at 
7:00 p.m. at the Waverly Airport.  The meeting was called to order and facilitated by 
Dennis Hansen, Chairperson. 
 
Commission members present: Dan Marsh, Mitch Bond, Jane Wollenzien and Dennis 
Hansen.  Also in attendance were: Dave Reznicek, City Council Liaison and Stu English 
of Cedar Valley Aviation.  Guest present was: Fred Krumwiede.  
 
The meeting was called to order by Dennis Hansen, Chairperson. 
 
The minutes from the June meeting were approved by a motion from Mitch Bond and 
seconded by Jane Wollenzien.  
 
The Financial Reports from June were reviewed and approved by a motion from Mitch 
Bond and seconded by Jane Wollenzien. 
 
Bills: No bills were submitted for approval.  
 
Reports/Announcements: Cedar Valley Aviation stated that flying is up from last year 
with a notable increase in training.  Fuel sales were good with only two weeks until ag. 
spraying season. 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
  
New Business: Fly-in breakfast is ready. 
 
Tabled Items: None 
 
Project Status Report: The shop insulation project is not completed.  McClure 
Engineering did order core samples in advance of the runway reconstruction project. 
Survey points have also been shot. 
 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned by motion from Mitch Bond 
and seconded by Jane Wollenzien. 
 
 
Dan Marsh, Commission Secretary 


